
Dear Parents and Carers  
  
I write to inform you of important and exciting changes taking place to the school meal 
services 

  
From September 2020 we will no longer be using ISS Caterhouse and will instead be joining, 
along with other Bracknell Forest schools, with our new catering providers, Caterlink. 
Caterlink menus will be to Silver Food for Life standards.  
  
What to do if you have funds in your child’s ISS Caterhouse account: 
With regards to credit you can request a refund, you will need to complete the attached 
Cypad refund request form and forward it to the feeding hungry minds website on 
feedinghungryminds@uk.issworld.com, before the end of the month,  whereby a credit will 
be issued.  
  
If your child has any special dietary requirements please complete the attached allergy and 
intolerance form accompanied with a referral letter from a medical professional (G.P/ 
consultant /dietician), to the school at your earliest convenience.   
  
We will send out further communication in relation to the services offered by Caterlink at 
the start of the new academic year. 
  
We have planned extensively for the new school meals arrangements, however, as with all 
major new initiatives and changes in school, we do ask for your patience and support in 
making this transition as successful as possible. 
  
Kind regards  
  

Anila Ahmad 

HR/School Manager 
Kennel Lane School 
Tel: (01344) 483872 
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